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The children at Moss Hall are continuing to impress us 
with their wide range of interests and we are seeing them 
confidently grow and develop, learning though play in our 
lovely environment and with support from our skilled 
staff. 

Many of the children have had their first campfire at 
school this week. 

Last week we had a visitor from Greenpeace talking to the 
children about the importance of protecting our oceans. 
The children were very interested in learning about 
icebergs melting and the dangers of plastic bags to 
wildlife. We will be sending a letter to the Prime Minister 
to share our concerns and asking him to take action to 
protect our oceans. 

Fundraising 

In the January newsletter we asked parents/carers to 
make a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to our Special 
Activities Fund. Thank you to those who have already 
made a donation but unfortunately we did not receive 
many donations. Like many schools, Moss Hall has faced 
budget cuts and your contributions help us to continue to 
provide high quality resources to support children’s 
learning. 

On Wednesday 12th February we will be having a 
Valentine Cake Sale and hope that you will all support us 
by baking cakes and then by buying the cakes that 
someone else has donated! 

Christmas Jumpers 

It’s not too late to donate any unwanted or outgrown 
Christmas jumpers. We will keep them safe and then sell 
them next Christmas to raise funds. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 10th Feb 

Family learning workshop – Physical 
Development 

Wednesday 12th February 

Valentine Cake Sale  

Friday 14th February 

School is closed for Staff training 

Mon 17th – Fri 21st February 

Half –Term holiday. School is closed 

Thursday 12th March 

Family Learning Workshop - 
Reading 

Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April 

Easter Holiday. School is closed. 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone who completed the parent questionnaire.  We are currently analysing the 
responses and will feedback to you in the March newsletter. 

Travel Questionnaire  

We encourage children to walk, scoot or cycle to school. This is good for their health and for the 
environment.  

We are sending home a travel questionnaire with children today. Please complete and return to us 
by Wednesday 12th February. 
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